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HAITI 
 
Continue to pray for a possible ministry opportunity in the summer of 2017.   Randal Burtis is 
communicating with our friends and partners in Haiti and will have more specific information about the 
direction of the ministry there sometime in January.   
 
Also, continue to pray for the thousands of people who are without homes and for those who lost family 
and friends in the storm.  Pray especially for a strong Christian witness among the people hurting so 
deeply. 
 
“God is our refuge and strength, and ever present help in trouble….”   Ps. 46:1 
 
 
SOUTHERN CARIBBEAN  
 
Randy Burtis met with committees on the islands of Bequia, Saint Vincent, Grenada, and Antigua.  The 
response was enthusiastic in all four places.  PLEASE, PLEASE PRAY FOR THESE PASTORS AND BUSINESS 
LEADERS.   The next two weeks are crucial as they secure venues, confirm availability of stage, sound, 
and lights, and recruit leadership for each of the key areas of responsibility.   
 
Please pray for wisdom, humility, and discernment for the LPA team and local leadership.   
 
Dear sisters, we may be able to communicate with the prayer chairperson on each island.  They all speak 
very good English, and would be happy to connect with us.   
 
“Great is the Lord, and greatly to be praised!” 
 
 
CUBA --- Future Date in 2017 
 
Pray for supernatural opportunities and favor with Communist government officials in making 
preparations for an Evangelistic Crusade. 
 
 Pray for teams who continue to travel to Cuba to make contacts. 
 
“Look to the Lord and His strength; seek His face always.”    Psalm 105 
 
 
Blessings! 
 
Glenda Kraus and Debbie Jamison 
 
 


